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ban-suburban lines with the subur
ban councilors following the advice

of elected officials in Washington
and Clackamas County who opposed
the idea

Suburban officials including Ed

Llndquist Clackamas County com
missioner argued that single prop
erty tax rate across all three coun
ties would substantially raise taxes

for their residents shifting money
into Portland and Multnomah Coun
ty

Although she didnt quite say she

was in favor of raid on suburban

tax bases Sharron Kelley Multno
mah County commissioner noted

that her county houses the bulk of

the regions poor people and lacks

resources to deal with it

Some substantial changes really

need to occur in order to make

things right in the tn-county area
Kelley said

Support for the idea came from

Portland civic leaders

All you have to do Is drive

around Its impossible to tell most

of Washington and Clackamas coun
ties from Multnomah County or

from each other said Stephen Her
nell Multnomah County circuit

judge who served on Portland City

Club commitee that recommended
creation of Willamette County
in 1986

Sometimes think people are
smarter than we elected officials
Herrell said Maybe its time to find

out what they think
Councilor Richard Devlin of Tha

latin complained about the lack of

time to consider the proposal
Youre not only asking to buy

car without looking at it youre

asking me to sell car without

looking at it Devlin said

Councilor George Van Bergen of

Milwaukle pointed to the risk that

the measure will turn people against

Metro
While It Is bold it Is also reck

less Van Bergen said This will be

public debacle We have danger
written all over the map

The Legislature would probably
refer the details of any consolidation

proposal back to the voters of all

three counties said State Sen Ron
Cease D-Portland.

Cease warned that support for the

general concept may not translate

Into support for particular

scheme recalling that people said

they were for Portland-Multnomah

County consolidation until they got

chance to vote on an actual pro
posal 20 years ago
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